WE ARE OPEN

Heard McEwan Legal COVID-19 Update

We remain open and eager to assist all our clients with
the challenges you are currently facing with COVID 19.
We are also available to those who have not yet had the
occasion to use our services but who now find
themselves in need of quality, practical and commercial
advice.

Our offices remain physically open and we have
taken all relevant steps as recommended by
Government to keep you and our team safe.

If you need assistance please contact us by calling
(02) 4254 5222 or email

Regardless of how the weeks and months ahead
unfold, our Directors and team will remain active and
readily available. We have an experienced team that
provides quality advice. Now more than ever we will

demonstrate our value.



